
TTSGA Board Meeting, Thursday February 28, 2008 

  

The meeting was called to order by president Bill O’Saile at 2 PM at Shoney’s in 
Hendersonville. 
  
Members Present:  Bill, Garry Belt, Bob McDaniel, Art Alexander, Fred Fischer, Bud 
Woodby, Charles Joseph and Gene Silchuk. 
  
The minutes of the prior meeting were reviewed and approved with no corrections. 
  

TOURNAMENT TEES:  After a great deal of discussion the board decided that  we 
would continue to use the tees used last year with the following addition: All players age 
80 and up and those attaining 80 during the year will be allowed to play from the most 
forward tees on each course.  They must notify Howard Lee if they use the forward tee. 
  
DEFIBRILLATOR:  Joe Willis has been notified of the YMCA agreeing to  training new 
members of this team and to do a re-training for current members.  Date needs to be set 
in early March. 
  

CHECK IN FOR PLAY:  Motion by Art and seconded by Garry to penalize players who 
arrive at the players’ check in table less than 30 minutes prior to tee off time.  Example:  
Tee time is 8 AM and you arrive after 7:30 AM you will be considered late.  The player 
will be warned the first time of the infraction and on the second occasion or any 
subsequent occasion during the rest of the season the player will not be eligible to 
participate in winning any prize money or participate in any skills contests for prizes for 
that day’s tournament.  Voted on and passed unanimously. 
  
RULES:  The board feels strongly that the rules of golf and our special rules need to be 
followed more diligently and enforced by all members.  The field must be protected for 
the benefit of us all.  The golf committee of Gene Silchuk and Teddy Gupton will select 
and send to Howard Lee a rule of the week to be printed on our tee sheets.  Bill O’Saile 
will call attention to the rule and explain it prior to teeing off.  The TTSGA special rules 
are posted on our website at www.ttsga.com  for members to print out and for reference 
purposes. 
  
PICNIC:  Bud and his committee will begin planning for the picnic and the possibility of 
moving it earlier in the year to May or June. 
  
There being no further business to conduct a motion was made and seconded to adjourn 
at 3:30 PM. 
  
Respectively Submitted                                                                 Approved 

  
  
  
  
Bob McDaniel, Secty/Tr                                                                Bill O’Saile, 
President 


